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Vermeil Property Cell Tower Replacement 


At the June 9, 2010 Historical Commission meeting representatives of ATT/Verizon appeared to conclude 
discussions regarding treatment of the proposed compound design, buffering  plantings, a professional’s 
evaluation and treatment of the large trees at that location, and exteriors for the two proposed structures 
as suggested and illustrated by Fred Bissinger. Some question remains regarding fencing requirements, 
but these will be resolved during the Conditional Use proceedings. Therefore the Historical Commission 
unanimously voted to recommend that the project more forward. 


 


 


  



























































































































































































